
FAASTeam, Portland FSDO presents:

New England Weather!

Mr. Chris Kimball from the NOAA's National
Weather Service office in Gray, Maine, will be at
Southern Maine Aviation to showcase a
presentation on common weather patterns,
trends, and unique phenomena that are native to
New England seasons. This presentation should
be a great introduction or review for both new and
seasoned pilots!
Directions: The seminar will be held in the show hanger of
Southern Maine Aviation, which is in the main terminal
building at Sanford Seacoast Regional Airport. Take I-95 to
Exit 19.  Go north on Route 109 for 7.5 miles.  Southem
Maine Aviation will be on your left behind the Lucas Country
Store (1.5 miles from intersection of route 4 and 109).

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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